
 

 

 

 

 

 

Press Release                                                                                                                     December 22nd 2016 

CSRA Pre-Season Tech Inspections  

The CSRA, The Goodale Family, Central Marine and Bailey Motorsports would like to announce starting this Friday 

afternoon CSRA authorized pre-season Tech Inspection will be available on select days at the new ‘The Compound’ Snow 

Cross Track facility east of Bracebridge. 

Karl Williams, of the CSRA, will be on site for several days before the first race of the season to provide tech services for 

riders who want to have their sleds inspected before the season opener in Quebec. 

CSRA Pre-Season Tech Inspection Dates at The Compound 

Available dates include: 

Friday December 23rd from 2pm to 5pm 

Saturday December 24th from 9am to 1pm 

Please note that other dates will be available in the weeks leading up to the season opener – please contact Karl 

Williams at 519-220-8534 for more information and booking information. 

 

Hope to see you at up at The Compound!   

Please note that the track will be closed for Christmas Day. 

For more information and track booking please contact: 

Glen Goodale at 705-644-3217  


